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VET for NAI – Successful LTTA Event for VET4NAI Project in Larissa, 

Greece 

 

The LTTA (Learning, Teaching, Training Activity) event for the VET4NAI project was successfully held on 
June 3-4, 2024, at DIMITRA Education & Consulting Headquarters in Larissa. This event marked a 
significant milestone in the project, fostering the exchange of knowledge, experiences, and cooperation 
among participants from various partner countries. 

The two-day event featured a variety of activities designed to enhance vocational guidance and support 
for newly arrived immigrants. Highlights of the event included interactive sessions that introduced 
participants to the VET4NAI project, team-building exercises, and hands-on workshops. These activities 
provided practical tools and strategies for career guidance and counseling, enhancing participants' skills 
in supporting vocational development. 

Expert-led training sessions covered key aspects of the project's curriculum, ensuring that attendees 
gained comprehensive knowledge. Additionally, practical sessions focused on motivational strategies 
and building supportive networks essential for vocational guidance. 

The event concluded with an overview of the upcoming pilot phase, offering strategic approaches for 
implementing the tools and techniques learned. Participants left equipped with valuable insights and 
practical strategies to apply in their respective regions, enhancing their ability to support newly arrived 
immigrants effectively. 

 

For more information about the VET4NAI project and upcoming events, please visit  

www.vet4nai.eu 

http://www.vet4nai.eu/

